Finance & Accounts Deptt
Dt: 23-11-2021

NOTICE

Yesterday FA, CSIR during the discussion held with all the Finance Officers has
instructed that all types of payment bills must invariably be raised through ERP.
Therefore, all concerned are requested to prepare all kinds of bills through ERP
and send the same to F&A Deptt for further processing of payments. Non ERP
bills will not be entertained for payments.
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